
 

Dear Parents, 

Year 5 and Year 6 will be able to access Home learning via Google Classroom. Here their teacher’s 

will upload learning on a regular basis. Children will also be able to speak to their teacher using 

Google Classroom. 

To log in to Google Classroom your child will need to visit the Norfolk Cloud Portal. This can be found 

by searching ‘Norfolk Cloud Portal’ or typing in https://idp.nsix.org.uk/  in your browser. 

 

On the portal your child will need to click on the ‘Google Classroom’ link and then type in their 

username and password (these are the same details that they use to login to the school computers). 

If your child has forgotten these please speak to their teacher asap.  

Finally, your child should click on their classroom to access any work, resources or help that their 

teachers have posted. Children will be able to message their teachers from the ‘Stream’ tab if they 

need help and find work waiting in the ‘Classwork’ tab. 

 

 

https://idp.nsix.org.uk/

